
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
October 21, 2022 

TO:  Christopher J. Roscetti, Technical Director 
FROM: A. Z. Kline, L. Lin, Z. C. McCabe, and E. P. Richardson, Resident Inspectors 
SUBJECT: Savannah River Site Activity Report for Week Ending October 21, 2022 
 
DNFSB Staff Activities:  All resident inspectors (RI) traveled to Washington, DC, for briefings 
and meetings.  On October 18–20, 2022, a Board’s staff member was on-site to observe the 
National Transuranic (TRU) Program (NTP) User Group Meeting being hosted at the Savannah 
River Site.  The Carlsbad Field Office management arranges NTP User Group Meetings that are 
intended to be scheduled approximately every nine months at different generator site locations.  
Participants in the meeting discussed updates on the waste inventory status at the Office of 
Environmental Management and National Nuclear Security Administration TRU waste generator 
sites and their shipment activities to the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant as part of the national TRU 
waste management plan.  The staff member observed a series of presentations that covered 
various NTP processes, planned changes, best practices, and lessons learned.   
 
 
 


